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Progress during last week (week 50)

Good progress !

Left for this week !

All boxes removed !

ID stored in SG8

TPC endplate removed

Oxford back in January
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Some comments to week 50

Still no storage space at E-pool. Repeated displacement of
palettes eats up resources.

Some discussions with safety coordinators (APAVE/GTD).
No big problems,  except one serious warning ! Work in
12m height without any precautions.

Safety rules must be followed !

Is fire authorization required for work with “disqueuse” ?
Can “disqueuse” be replaced by slow running rotary saw ?
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Planning for this week (week 51)

End of year lunch
on Friday 13:00 !

TPC: should one re-close endplate A ? 
Could stay open for EXPO ? 
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Material needed for January:
- frame for Barrel Muon chambers extraction (St. Genis)
- box, beam, and gantry for FCB

SX hall will be closed over Christmas / New Year (23/12 -
8/1). No access / no visits. Safety inspection tours
2x/week.

Resume of work: 8 Jan, 8:00.


